
 

From: Vrees, Leo de (ZD) [mailto:leo.de.vrees@rws.nl]  
Sent: 12 July 2017 14:55 
To: Environmental Services 
Cc: Vries, G.J. de (Germt) - DGRW; Duivestein, Quinty (ZD) 
Subject: Notification of Consultation on Transboundary Matters under the Infrastructure Planning 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 relating to Hornsea Three Offshore Wind Farm 
 
Dear colleague 
 
We would like to confirm receipt of your notification under the EIA Regulations that the Proposed 
Development of HornSea Three Offshore Wind Farm is likely to have significant effects on the 
environment in an EEA State. 
 
We would appreciate to be involved in the EIA procedure under Regulation 24 in relation to this 
Proposed Development.  
 
Please send further information in due course to this email address and the persons mentioned in 
the cc.  
 
Kind regards 
 

ir. L.P.M. de Vrees  
Senior adviseur/senior advisor  

Rijkswaterstaat Zee en Delta/RWS Sea and Delta 

Ministerie van Infrastructuur en Milieu/Ministry of Infrastructure and the Environment 

Bezoekadres: Lange Kleiweg 34, Rijswijk  
Postadres: Postbus 556, 3000 AN Rotterdam  
T (+31)(0)6-27038234  

Kijk voor meer informatie op www.rijkswaterstaat.nl  
 
 

 

http://www.rijkswaterstaat.nl/

